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WIAA updates policy on transgender athlete participation in athletics

The WIAA Board of Control has updated its policy regarding student athlete eligibility, affirming 
compliance with federal directives that only females at birth can participate in girls competitions. The 
decision, in consultation with legal counsel, is similar to recent actions by the National Collegiate Athletic 
Association.

Kinser and Underly advance to state superintendent general election

Wisconsin voters participated in the State Superintendent of Public Instruction primary election, with 
incumbent Dr. Jill Underly and former special education teacher Brittany Kinser advancing to the general 
election on April 1. The April 1 general election is expected to see higher turnout, as it will also feature a 
high-profile Supreme Court election. The election saw low turnout compared to previous elections.


